
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Graz, January 2004 
 
 
 
International Competition for the Grand Prix Graz 2004  
 
 
Dear Sirs! 
 
 
As organisers, we would like to invite you to participate in the competition for the much sought-after 
“Grand Prix Graz” and the “Camera Alpine in Gold”. Your production would provide an essential 
contribute to the “vitalization” of this popular film genre, and for this purpose we are offering you an 
international platform for your presentation. 
 
Every autumn since 1986 it has been our goal to be a window of display at a high level for the 
international mountain and adventure films in the Styrian capital of Graz. We have included a list of the 
prize winners in 2003 in your information packet.  
 
For reasons of organisation, the deadline for your registration has been moved forward several weeks to 
May 24, 2004. We kindly ask you to fill out the form which can be found in this letter and to send it to 
us even if you do not have the intention of submitting a film to the Festival.  
 
We hope that you will participate in the festival this year and we are looking forward to welcoming you 
in Graz. 
 

Yours     Yours 

    
Robert Schauer Barbara Koren-Tauscher 
Director     Manager of the festival 

 
 
Registration form 
Rules and regulations 
Checklist 
Prize-winning films of 2003 
Information form 


